
ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew

2016
November
General

General 2016-11-08 ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

3 101 -
WOODBROOK

ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

SCHOOL
BONDS

Shall the County
of Albemarle,
Virginia, contract
a debt and issue
general
obligation bonds
in the maximum
aggregate
principal amount
of $35,000,000
for the purpose
of providing
funds, in
addition to any
other available
funds, to finance
the costs of
improvements to
Albemarle
County public
schools
including
designing,
building,
expanding, and
renovating
school
properties,
including new
buildings and
additions,
renovations, and
improvements to
existing
buildings,
installing new
furnishings and
equipment in
the public
schools, and the
related costs to
issue the bonds
and to
reimburse the
County for
temporary
financing?

1408 547

2016
November
General

General 2016-11-08 ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

3 103 -
BRANCHLANDS

ALBEMARLE
COUNTY

SCHOOL
BONDS

Shall the County
of Albemarle,
Virginia, contract
a debt and issue
general
obligation bonds
in the maximum
aggregate
principal amount
of $35,000,000
for the purpose
of providing
funds, in
addition to any
other available
funds, to finance
the costs of
improvements to
Albemarle
County public
schools
including
designing,
building,
expanding, and
renovating
school
properties,
including new
buildings and
additions,
renovations, and
improvements to
existing
buildings,
installing new
furnishings and
equipment in
the public
schools, and the
related costs to
issue the bonds
and to
reimburse the
County for
temporary
financing?

603 159



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 112 - MONUMENT
HILLS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

494 64

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 113 -
SPRINGFIELD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1307 157

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 114 - STAPLES
MILL

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1083 110

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 115 - WESTWOOD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

784 88

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 201 - AZALEA HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

891 88

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 202 - BELMONT HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

935 116

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 203 - BROOKLAND HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

470 69

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 204 -
CANTERBURY

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

397 15

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 205 - CENTRAL
GARDENS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

687 71

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 206 -
CHAMBERLAYNE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

927 118

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 207 -
EASTBOURNE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

304 28

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 208 - ESSEX
VILLAGE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

143 22

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 209 - FAIRFIELD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

438 40

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 210 - GLEN LEA HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

629 54

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 211 -
GREENWOOD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

278 22

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 212 - HIGHLAND
GARDENS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

290 31

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 213 -
HOLLYBROOK

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

323 38

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 214 - HUNGARY HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

554 65

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 215 - LAKESIDE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1421 184

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 216 - LONGDALE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

937 106

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 217 -
MAPLEWOOD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

936 114

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 218 - MOODY HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

220 34

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 219 - MOUNTAIN HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

321 43

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 220 - NORTH
PARK

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

298 30

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 221 - OAKVIEW HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

44 5

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 222 - RANDOLPH HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

135 14

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 223 - RATCLIFFE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

973 100

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 224 - STRATFORD
HALL

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

153 16

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 225 - WILDER HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

746 59

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 226 - YELLOW
TAVERN

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

842 125

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 301 - CAUSEWAY HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

970 119

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 302 - CEDARFIELD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1121 93

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 303 - COLONIAL
TRAIL

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

855 104

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 304 - INNSBROOK HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

649 87

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 305 - JACKSON
DAVIS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

667 89

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 306 - NUCKOLS
FARM

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1509 191

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 307 -
POCAHONTAS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1064 159

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 308 - RIDGE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

619 73

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 309 - RIVERS
EDGE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1368 197

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 310 - SADLER HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1246 219

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 311 - SHADY
GROVE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1506 202

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 312 - SHORT
PUMP

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

818 119

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 313 - STONEY
RUN

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1533 182

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 314 - THREE
CHOPT

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

910 113

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 315 - TUCKER HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1011 118

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 401 - CRESTVIEW HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

953 147

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 402 -
DERBYSHIRE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

955 133

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 403 - FREEMAN HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

921 113

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 404 - GAYTON HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1287 149

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 405 - GODWIN HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1057 120

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 406 - LAKEWOOD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

865 99

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 407 -
LAUDERDALE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

956 137

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 408 - MAYBEURY HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1104 125

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 409 -
MOORELAND

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

799 98

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 410 - PEMBERTON HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

871 95

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 411 - PINCHBECK HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1115 143

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 412 - QUIOCCASIN HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1155 126

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 413 - RIDGEFIELD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1347 202

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 414 -
ROLLINGWOOD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1023 94

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 415 - SKIPWITH HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

599 74

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 416 -
SPOTTSWOOD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

568 62

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 417 - TUCKAHOE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1436 169

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 418 - WELBORNE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

759 101

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 419 - WEST END HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1140 136

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 501 - ADAMS HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

549 55

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 502 - ANTIOCH HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

879 150

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 503 - CEDAR
FORK

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

477 74

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 504 -
CHICKAHOMINY

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

791 135

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 505 - DONAHOE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

552 87

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 506 - DOREY HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1072 171

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 507 - EANES HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

882 106

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 508 - ELKO HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

317 50

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 509 - HIGHLAND
SPRINGS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

526 65

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 510 - LABURNUM HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

472 60

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 511 - MEHFOUD HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

731 119

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 512 - MONTROSE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

662 84

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 513 - NINE MILE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

405 50

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 514 - PLEASANTS HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

881 106

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 515 - ROLFE HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1070 135

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 516 - SANDSTON HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

801 114

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 517 - SULLIVANS HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

1007 142

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 518 - TOWN HALL HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

376 67

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 519 - WHITLOCKS HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

903 163

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 AB - Central
Absentee Precinct

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

10884 833

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 EV - Central
Absentee Precinct

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

21701 1982

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 PE - Central
Absentee Precinct

HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

876 120

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 Provisional HENRICO
COUNTY

Fire Station and
Other Public Safety
Facilities Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$83,850,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of fire
stations and other public
safety facilities, and the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities? []YES []NO

822 98

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 101 - COALPIT HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1395 238

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 102 -
DUMBARTON

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

898 108

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 103 - GLEN ALLEN HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1433 284

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 104 - GREENDALE HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

482 78

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 105 - HERMITAGE HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1019 171

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 106 - HOLLADAY HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

522 75

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 107 - HUNGARY
CREEK

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1096 172

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 108 - HUNTON HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

401 87

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 109 - JOHNSON HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

691 98

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 110 - LONGAN HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1201 208

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 111 - MAUDE
TREVVETT

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

962 134

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 112 - MONUMENT
HILLS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

476 79

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 113 -
SPRINGFIELD

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1268 195

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 114 - STAPLES
MILL

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

1057 135

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 115 - WESTWOOD HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

769 102

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew



2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 201 - AZALEA HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

904 76

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 202 - BELMONT HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

932 123

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 203 - BROOKLAND HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

460 79

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 204 -
CANTERBURY

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

385 19

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 205 - CENTRAL
GARDENS

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

716 45

2022
November
General

General 2022-11-01 HENRICO
COUNTY

87 206 -
CHAMBERLAYNE

HENRICO
COUNTY

Flood Prevention
and Stormwater
Drainage Facilities
Projects

Question: Shall Henrico
County, Virginia, be
authorized to contract a
debt and issue its general
obligation bonds in the
maximum aggregate
principal amount of
$50,000,000 pursuant to
the Public Finance Act of
1991 to finance the
construction, renovation,
remodeling, furnishing,
and equipping of flood
prevention facilities and
stormwater drainage
facilities, including the
acquisition of land
necessary for such
facilities, in order to
mitigate erosion, flooding,
and other problems
caused by stormwater in
the County? []YES []NO

921 123

ElectionName ElectionType ElectionDate ElectionUid LocalityName LocalityUid PrecinctName PrecinctUid DistrictName DistrictType DistrictUid Question FullText Yes No source is_withdrew


